
VILLAGE OF TUXEDO PARK 

PUBLIC HEARING 

APRIL 18, 2024 

MINUTES 

Draft 

 

 

Present: Mayor Marc D. Citrin 

  Deputy Mayor Michele Lindsay 

 Trustee Joshua Scherer 

 Trustee Anna (Tinka) Shaw 

 

Absent: Trustee Paul Brooke  

 Trustee Joshua Scherer (Village of Tuxedo Park) 

 

Clerk: Elizabeth A. Doherty 

 

Attendees: Building and Land Use Officer John Ledwith, two members of the public 

attended via Zoom and there were no members of the public in attendance at 

Village Hall. 

 

 

Deputy Mayor Lindsay called the Public Hearing to order at 6:03 p.m. with roll call and the 

Pledge of Allegiance.    

 

 

Open the Public Hearing 

Resolution 0418-01 

 

Deputy Mayor Lindsay made a motion to open the Public Hearing on the 2024-2025 budget; the 

motion was seconded by Mayor Citrin. 

 

Vote of the Board: 

 

Mayor Citrin - Aye 

Deputy Mayor Michele Lindsay - Aye 

Trustee Paul Brooke - Absent 

Trustee Anna (Tinka) Shaw - Aye 

Trustee Joshua Scherer - Absent 

 

Deputy Supervisor Lindsay opened the floor to the public, asking if there anyone had any 

comments.  Claudio Guazzoni de Zanett pointed out that the tax rate went down by about 1%, 

which he said was very good.  Deputy Mayor Lindsay responded that some people may not pay 

less in taxes if their assessment increased.  Mr. Guazzoni de Zanett then discussed the budgeted 

amounts shown in budget lines 1120 (County Sales Tax), 2401 (Interest), 5031 (Interfund 
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Transfer from the Water Fund to the General Fund); 9030.8 (Social Security), 9035.8 

(Workmans’ Comp), and 9060.8 (Health Insurance).   

 

Continue the Public Hearing 

Resolution 0418-02 

 

Deputy Mayor Lindsay made a motion to keep the Public Hearing on the 2024-2025 budget 

open; the motion was seconded by Mayor Citrin. 

 

Vote of the Board: 

 

Mayor Citrin - Aye 

Deputy Mayor Michele Lindsay - Aye 

Trustee Paul Brooke - Absent 

Trustee Anna (Tinka) Shaw - Aye 

Trustee Joshua Scherer - Absent 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 Elizabeth A. Doherty 

 Village Clerk-Treasurer 


